
 

 

 
 

 
PTA Christmas Fair 

Sunday 1 December 2023 – 11.00am – 1.00pm 
 

Dear Families,  

 

The festive season is fast approaching and with it comes our Christmas Fair. We hope you can join us on 

Sunday 1 December from 11.00am - 1.00pm for festive fun and cheer!  

 

What’s in store for you? 

• Market Stalls selling Christmas gifts, decorations and food.  

• Your children’s handiwork and Christmas crafts will be on sale. 

• A walk through Grotto where you get to see Father Christmas. 

• Festive games. 

• Raffle prizes to be won. 

• Sticky Toffee Puddings. 

• Festive elf yourself activities. 

• Christmas Trees to collect if you have pre-ordered. 

• Hot and cold drinks as well as a BBQ. 

• Musical entertainment from Mrs Rutherford and the school choir at 11.30am and 12.30pm. 

 

Tokens and Cash 

Cash will only apply to the market trader stalls, refreshments, BBQ and puddings. All other activities will use 

tokens, similar to the past Christmas events. They are available to buy in advance and on the day. From 

Thursday 30 November to Friday 1 December, tokens will be sold at the East and West Gates at pick-up and 

drop-off (subject to volunteers) in bundles of 12 tokens for £5.00. On the day of the market, tokens will be sold in 

bundles of 10 for £5.00. We are also trying to sell tokens at the start of Sunrise and Sunset but the correct 

change will be needed. 

 

Thank you 

All of this is only possible with your support, so thank you in advance if you have volunteered. 

 

Thank you to all the parents/carers that did a few jobs after Fireworks, it really made a difference. Mrs Lee will 

be at the BBQ so if you are able to do a five minute clear down job, at the end of the Fair, please meet her 

there. 

 

Silent Auction Prizes        Raffle 
       https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/raffle/stamford-green-pta-xmas-raffle-2023- 

      
               

PTA 

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/raffle/stamford-green-pta-xmas-raffle-2023-


Last but not least 

Preparation for the event; if you can join us for the ‘drop in’ set-up during the school day on Friday 1 December 

it would be appreciated.  Any spare time you have, would be welcome. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Anne-Marie Carlin and Sarah Smith 

On behalf of the PTA 

 

 

 

 


